
 

 

 

 

LONDON BOROUGH OF HAMMERSMITH & FULHAM 

NOTICE OF CONCLUSION OF AUDIT  
YEAR ENDED 31 MARCH 2019 

 
The Accounts and Audit (England) Regulations 2015, Regulation 

16(1) 
Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014, Section 25 

In accordance with Regulation 16(1) of the Accounts and Audit 
(England) Regulations 2015, notice is given that the audit of the 
London Borough of Hammersmith and Fulham’s accounts for the 
year ended 31 March 2019 has been concluded and the accounts 
have been published. 
 
Any interested local government elector may request a copy of the 
statements, and any report made to the London Borough of 
Hammersmith and Fulham by its auditor, by writing to the Chief 
Accountant at London Borough of Hammersmith & Fulham, First 
Floor, 3 Shortlands, Hammersmith, London, W6 8DA, or by viewing 
them on the London Borough of Hammersmith and Fulham website, 
www.lbhf.gov.uk. Alternatively copies of the accounts and audit 
reports may be inspected between 10:00 and 16:00 Monday to 
Friday (excluding public holidays) and obtained by appointment at 
the above address.  This right is conferred on local government 
electors by Section 25 of the Local Audit and Accountability Act 
2014. 

8 October 2019 
Hitesh Jolapara 

Strategic Director, Finance and Governance 
London Borough of Hammersmith & Fulham 

3 Shortlands, Hammersmith, 
London, W6 8DA 


	LONDON BOROUGH OF HAMMERSMITH & FULHAM NOTICE OF CONCLUSION OF AUDIT  YEAR ENDED 31 MARCH 2019 
	The Accounts and Audit (England) Regulations 2015, Regulation 16(1) Local Audit and Accountability Act 2014, Section 25 




